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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Renal cell carcinoma (RCC) is the most common type of
kidney cancer; in recent years, there has been a growing
interest in identifying tumor markers for both diagnostic
purposes and to improve the predictive power of clinical
and pathological parameters. The progressive introduction
of high-throughput technologies has led to a greater
understanding of molecular mechanisms underlying the
development of RCC and the identification of novel
potential therapeutic targets. In addition, the treatment
landscape for localized and metastatic RCC is rapidly
evolving, with risk stratification being a crucial step in
developing a treatment plan. 

This Special Issue of Diagnostics is dedicated to studies
exploring the application of different approaches to
understand the alterations in biological systems occurring
in the pathogenesis of RCC, as well as minimally invasive
treatment and translational research for the diagnosis and
management of this tumor.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately aEer
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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